
The Stouffville Lawn Bowling Club, incorporated in 1894, 

is located at 4 Church Street South, just south of Main 

Street at the clock tower, about a 15 minute drive from the 

Ballantrae back gate. 

Lawn bowling is a popular game across the world and 

suitable for participants of all ages.  

The object of the game is to roll a ball, or bowl, closest to 

the target ball, a small white ball called a jack. The bowl's 

design, slightly flattened on one side, creates the 

challenge of the game.  

The shape of the bowl causes it to travel on a curved path, or bias.  

We play in teams of fours, triples or pairs and singles.  And we’re set up to offer a good 

season (May to October) of both recreational and competitive games.  Most of our club 

bowling is done in the beautiful summer evenings—playing in leagues where we’re 

teamed up ahead of time to play in a series of about 10 weekly games.   

We have snacks at the end of every game, giving us a chance to socialize and create 

friendships.  Four times during the summer we have Bowl and Dine nights where we 

combine dinner at the clubhouse with fun bowling games. 

Going to be away for a while?  No problem.  We have substitutes to fill in for you. 

If you would like to try the great game of bowls, at no cost to you, give Ballantrae 

residents Bob and Jeanne Christie a call at--905-640-0560 and they’ll arrange private or 

group lessons.  Two or three lessons will get you going.  Club equipment is available for 

new bowlers to use. 

The internet is overflowing with introductions to the game.  Just Google “learn to play 

lawn bowls” and prepare to get hooked! 

Our season starts on May 11, so if possible give us a call before then. 905-640-0560 

Hope to see you on the green! 

Bob and Jeanne Christie bobandjeannebowl@aol.com  

mailto:bobandjeannebowl@aol.com

